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Minutes  6/3/10  Tim Elliott 

 There was a very abbreviated business meeting 
so that we could proceed quickly to the Kip Christensen 
demo. 
  
There were no guests/visitors 
  
 Joe McGill said that he had permission to harvest 
wood from a large butternut tree downed on the Deerfield 
Academy campus.  He is organizing a trip for interested 
members on Sunday 6/06/2010. 
  
Program:  Kip Christensen on easy projects, lidded box 
with inserts in lid. 
Attendance: 46 
 

 Kip Christensen Demo 

By Richard G. Hunt 

 The long awaited demo from Kip Christensen, 
nationally renowned wood turner, was the feature presen-
tation at the CNEW meeting on June 3, 2010.  After a 
slightly late start on a steamy evening, Kip coolly started 
the evening by giving some background information about 
himself and his wood turning experience.  He has a Ph. D. 
and is a professor at the School of Technology at Brigham 
Young University at Provo, Utah.  His primary teaching 
areas include furniture design and prototyping (developing 

Presidentõs Message   Rick Angus 

The AAW Symposium has come and gone; it seemed to 

me that only a few hours had passed and then we were 

cleaning up.  My mind was racing as I became inspired, 

then overwhelmed.  Inspired won out and I have about 

ten pages of sketches and notes to review and file in my 

mental inventory. Between meeting friends that I see only 

a few times per year, the demonstrations, trade show, and 

the instant gallery, it was total immersion in my favorite 

creative pastime. 

 

As an attendee, I enjoyed the demonstrations and meeting 

new people. Assisting demonstrators was fun and all 

those who volunteered help the club share in the profits 

made by the symposium. Buster Shaw, our symposium 

coordinator, said that the organization went nearly without 

a hitch and minor fixes during the weekend went 

smoothly.  The response from the board was that they 

were very pleased with the volunteer efforts. 

 

During the meeting, there was a change in board mem-

bers; I hope to have a factual account of what transpired 

to discuss at the meeting. 

 

Let's put some of this symposium energy to work. 
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The CNEW Skew  

Next Meeting Details 

Topic: Turning a Glass Lined Vase 

Speaker:  Rick Angus 

Date:  July 1, 2010 

Learn & Turn 

5:00 to 6:25 p.m. 

Topic: Using the Skew 
Leader:   Chris Durkee assisted by Richard Hunt 

Bring your own skew if you have one. 
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original models.)  He is obviously also an accomplished 
wood turner, and, in addition, author of numerous wood 
furniture and wood turning publications.  His works have 
been published in over 20 books and in a variety of maga-

zines and journals.   

 The day prior to the meeting with CNEW Kip gave 
an all day presentation on June 2 at the Woodcraft store in 
Manchester, CT.  I was able to be present for a short time 
during the end of the day. I then took him and his wife Kim 
up to Winchester, MA to stay with Earl Powell and his 
wife.  I was interested in his impression of the geography 
of New England as we traveled up on I-84, the Mass Pike, 
and I-95. Kip was quite interested in the tree species we 
viewed along the side of the road, and how it shielded the 
view of our sprawling megalopolis. The numerous lakes, 
ponds, and swamps also impressed him. Quite a contrast 
to Utah, which is mostly a semi-arid and desert environ-

ment. 

 Kimôs presentation objective at CNEW was to 
demonstrate a variety of wood turning projects, and asso-
ciated techniques, which could be done by beginning and 
intermediate level wood turners.  Included were a spinning 
top, wooden egg, a paper clip container made from a golf 
ball, a croquet size wooden ball, a wooden confetti light 
holder, and a lidded box. As a beginner to intermediate 
wood tuner, I was impressed particularly by the variety of 
wood jam chucks developed for the projects.  The finale 
was a dish of raw potato chips perfectly turned and 
thinned and presented to Jerry Sambrook, who I suspect 
devoured them on his way home. See accompanying pic-
ture of some of the wood turned projects.  I think we were 
all impressed with his  carefully presented and accurately 
demonstrated tool techniques. Kip and Kim visited the 
Cape Cod wood turners on Saturday before  returning to 

Utah.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kip Photos  

BY Dave Eaton 
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 Classifieds  

 Delta 6" Deluxe Jointer (model 37-190). This 
machine is very well maintained and looks and runs like 
new. I'm asking $275.00. Come try it out you'll be glad you 
did. I have upgraded to an 8" Delta Jointer and could use 
the room in my shop. I can also help with delivery if 
needed as I have a truck. Give me a call in Spencer @ 
508-885-9647 or e-mail me at MarkScan-

lon43@Yahoo.com  

 

 I have Ash, Maple, Mahogany, walnut, Oak, 
Butternut, etc for sale or trade.  Most will be sold at $3.00 

per board  foot.  Contact Kevin Nee, 508-450-5764. 

 

Collaboration on an  

Inside-Out Turning 

Donôt try this at home! These are so-called ñexperts.ò 
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